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On Saturday on May, 21st the group of Sunday school "Rainbow" went for hiking.

This year became fruitful for pupils of group "Rainbow". Children learned many things at Sunday
school. Their teachers Elena Ovsyannikova and Valentine Solovieva have prepared a pleasant
surprise for children. All looked forward this day. And here it has come.

We came to wood and began to play games.§

Children have shown good knowledge of the Bible. Games were on Bible themes. It was
necessary to know names of bible characters, the name of books of the Bible. All have coped
with tasks. n

There was a fire on which we fried a shish kebab, bread.

All children were very happy and thanked God for this time.




